From: Bill Mackay ||| |GG #
Subject: HYDRO ONE Fee increase
Date: February 17, 2021 at 5:49 PM
TJo: ebill@hydroone.com

ATT: Hydro One Administration

We received a notice today that Hydro One is proposing to more than double our monthly hydro
billing rate. By reviewing the attached it appears out monthly hydro assessment would
increase from an average of $300/400 per month to $600/800 dollars per month. If the
attached data has been assessed correctly this amount of increase is extremely unreasonable.
What can we do to object to such an unreasonable hydro fee increase.

Bill MacKay
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